
From: Chambers, Blair
To: Stafford, Michael R
Cc: NCDOT - Integrated Mobility Division; White, Julie A (NCDOT)
Subject: IMD Transit Facility Survey
Date: Monday, October 6, 2025 12:11:26 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Transit Partners,
 
IMD would like to receive an update on your facility needs and status.  It’s been several years since
we’ve asked for this update.  In order to accurately get this information from you, we have created a
quick survey with specific questions we need answered.  The information from this will help us keep
track of our subrecipients ‘Real Property Inventory’, which is a requirement for us by the FTA.  It will
also help us understand your facility needs and timing of needs.  This survey is mandatory, so we
need all subrecipients of IMD to complete this survey within the next two weeks.  The deadline is

Monday October 20th by Close of Business. 
 
Please click here to complete the survey -
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9e9219b38ae04ff9a0005d711081c87c.
 
Any questions should be directed to Michael Stafford at mrstafford1@ncdot.gov.
 
Thank you!
 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
 
Mail Service Center 1550
Raleigh, NC 27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 549
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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